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Wow, this past month has been a whirlwind of activity. We have had a great time, and have seen God move in pretty
cool ways. Here are some highlights of our comings and goings. ;

March 18-24: road trip to Nevada for a support raising trip.

We were blessed to be with Uncle Dave and Aunt Sharon on this trip, and to
connect with them and their church Hope Church Las Vegas. To see God
moving in Las Vegas, and to meet so many wonderful people was truly a
blessing for us. Plus we got to see Hoover Dam, and the Amazing (and
barren) Nevada, SW California, and Central Oregon landscape. Please be
praying for the follow up contacts from that trip, and that people will say yes
to joining our financial team.

March 26: Holly’s 12" birthday
We returned from Nevada just in time for Holly to celebrate her birthday. We are cherishing these opportunities to
celebrate special occasions with family and friends in Oregon. She celebrated with her friends by going bowling.

March 30 - April 3: Be One Together Conference near Dallas Texas
= Less than a week after we returned from NV, Heather and | hopped onto an airplane to travel

g to Mesquite TX. This was the first time that we got to meet many of the missionaries and
- staff from Be One Together face to face. It was an awesome time of fellowship, teaching,

.l prayer, and encouragement. We were blessed through the interactions and seeing God

B provide.

;%% e AVISrental gave us a free and unexpected upgrade to a Ford Mustang.
e My cousin Stevie landed in Dallas just before we were to meet with my other cousin

Shantelle, so we were able to have a mini family reunion.
e We found an Aldi with German chocolate!
¥ o« We got to attend First Baptist Church Garland, which is a partner church with EFG Weimar
in Germany. There, God brought us to the Sunday School class with the family of a
Weimar friend, and we have all been sharing his Netflix account for the past 7 years. We
are THAT Family Overby!

April 11-17: Snow day, two birthdays (Stanley and myself), Easter, and a large purchase.

We had lots of celebrations in a short amount of time. Unfortunately, illnesses kept us from celebrating with
cousins, but we still had a great time as a family, and at the fun events at Good Shepherd.

The unexpected surprise was a snow day on April 11 which caused all schools to close. With

the extra time we bought our plane tickets to return to Germany July 15! Recently, we have

received a few large single donations that gave us what we needed to take that step of faith.

We also asked our missions pastor if we were close enough that it would be wise to make

that purchase and he said go for it! As you can see, we are not at full support yet, but we 7{]%
trust that God will fill in the gap. If you have been considering joining us in this way, now is

the time to take that step of faith. Email us, use the QR code below, or the link in the email.

Thank you for your prayers!
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